e ++Republic of the Philippines
§ Department of Environment and Natural Resources

_j_- Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1116

C— Tel Nos. 9296626 to 29 ; 9296633 to 35
. Website http://www.denr. gov.ph/ Emailweb@denrgov.ph
MEMORANDUM
TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR Region IV B
L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila
FROM ; THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations Luzon &Visayas and Environment
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR AUTHORITY TO CUT TREES IN PORT
BARTON, PALAWAN
DATE ; FEB 15 2023

This pertains to the email addressed to the DENR Secretary from Ms. Annalyn Mayor
regarding the abovementioned subject.

May we refer the matter to your Office for appropriate action. Furnish this Office and
parties concerned of the actions taken citing document tracking number DENR CO-OSEC
2022-004381 for monitoring and record purposes.

For compliance.

MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO 1

c.c.
Office of the Secretary

Ms. Annalyn Mayor
sampaguita@bluewin.ch
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DENRCO - OSEC-2022-004381 Print Date:  Saturday, February 04, 2023
ANNALYN MAYOR

PORT BARTON, PALAWAN

LETTER DTD 11/29/2022 PROPERTY IN PORT BARTON PALAWAN NEEDED TO BE CLEARED UP FROM
FALLEN TREES BECAUSE OF TYPHOON ODETTE LAST DECEMBER 16, 2021

Office of the Secretary (DENRCO - OSEC)

CC Addressee(s):

Date/Time Received: 11/29/2022 10:55:00 AM
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Fwd: Property in Port Barton Palawan needed to be cleared up from fallen trees
because if typhoon Odette last December 16, 2021

sampaguita@bluewin.ch <sampaguita@bluewin.ch> Tue, Nov 29, 2022 at 5:30 AM
To: osec@denr.gov.ph

Dear Mme. Antonia Yulo- Loyzaga,

| am asking your good office to help me and to give us authorization to cut down trees in my property as
well as the community in Port Barton San Vicente, Palawan because, I've been asking the good office of
Cenro- Palawan since the month of April to give us authorization to cut down the fallen trees because of
the typhoon Odette last December 2021, but until now no inspection is being done. How can we recover
fast if the action is very low. President Duterte said authorization papers should be released in 1- 3 days,
but almost a year, now we don't have authorization yet to cut our fallen trees. We can't plant vegetables,
crops, trees, etc in our property. We need to clear up these fallen trees to avoid accidents also. We can't do
this without the proper tools since these trees are big. We can also use these fallen big trees to improve
our small kubo, but they are beginning to rot, because the DENR - CENRO did not inspect yet the damage
of the typhoon until now.

So please, Madam, the Secretary, help us. The LGU said in Port Barton San Vicente, Palawan that, files of
request papers are a lot in her office, since the most damaged place of the Odette typhon was in
Palawan,but the DENR did not pass yet for the inspection in some areas. The LGU said they already
resent a request letter since August.

Plese read my attached letter below for more information. If you wish that | will send you my mails to the
DENR CENRO Roxas and to the LGU since April to June, | can send you. | called several times also
through telephone The Cenro and the LGU for foliow ups.

Hoping that in your office Madame, you can help me.

Sincerely yours,

Annalyn Mayor
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